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AWBRIDGE NDP WORKING GROUP 

NOTE OF MEETING ON MONDAY 5th December 2022 

 
 

Attenders:  Pat Warrener, Fred Tucker, Sharon Brentnall (by Zoom), Louise Preget, Gordon 

Piper, Sara Kenyon, Charlotte Wheatstone. 

 
Apologies for absence: Alina Mackenzie (Stood down from meetings), James Alexander, 
Bridget Davies, Jo Lees 
 
 
Note of meeting on 31st October 2022:  These were agreed without amendment.  
 
 
Policy Document: The policy document was discussed. 
Louise asked if me had enough provision for social housing in the document. 
This is a question for the consultation 
What is a successful model for social housing – It was agreed that Springfield had been 
successful. 
A question was asked about the historic environment and the context in the document was 
the listed Parkland at Awbridge Danes  
It was agreed that development was to be primarily linear to reflect the current character of 
the village  
 
Action: The Policy document was accepted as a good basis for the consultation 
  
Communications with Awbridge School re travel plan:  In response to an email from Jo 
Lees, Awbridge School had indicated that they have started to look at a travel plan for the 
school but are still working on it. They had undertaken to share further information when 
available.  
 
Action: Carry forward to next agenda 
 
Consultation 
 
It was agreed we consult on the main headings in the document 
 
Environment 
 
Development 
 
Heritage and Design 
 
Infrastructure 
 
We have a target date of 25th February for the consultation. 
 
To facilitate this can everybody submit questions we should ask the village to Sharon. 
Preferably by Christmas 
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Action: To submit questions for the consultation to Sharon for compilation -ALL 
 
The consultation to be face to face, Survey Monkey and Paper questionnaire for those who 
did not use computers  
 
 
Any other business: 
GP to check the hall availability for 9am until Midday on 25th February and 16th January 
 
Action:  GP 
     
Pat Warrener questioned how the working party would be accountable to the village. 
Declarations of interest and minutes of meetings to be published on the Parish Council 
Website 
 
 
New Boundary map to be circulated  
 
A discussion was held on whether the NDP should include the areas of the proposed new 
parish boundary, The chair put this to the meeting, and it was agreed the new areas should 
be included subject to TVBC agreeing the new boundaries  
 
 
Date of next meeting   
The next meeting will be in the Committee Room of the Village Hall on Monday 16th January 
at 7.30 pm, with Sharon Brentnall attending by Zoom. 


